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Second Vice President
Posted 04-10-2024

As the first step towards becoming President of Senior Scholars, the Second Vice President
position is an extremely important role.

The Second Vice President manages selected activities related to the weekly meetings in Wolfe
Hall. In 2026, he or she will become First Vice President and be responsible for selecting

speakers for weekly programs.

In 2027, this individual will assume the duties of President. The ideal candidate would have
strong organizational skills and an enthusiasm for leading an 800+ member organization.

These three roles present a great opportunity to use your current skills or learn new ones.

Whether you are a recent or long-term member, this is an excellent way to get to know other
Senior Scholars and meet people in the community as you perform your duties.

If you have an interest or want to learn more, please contact Len Norman at
lennorman@ymail.com or 704 804 2329.
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